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As requested, I discussed this draft with Larry Konopacki of the Legislative Council
staff and the language in this draft is based on my discussions with Larry.  Please feel
free to contact me if you have any questions with regard to this draft.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov


